Sent: 24/07/2023 5:35:25 PM
Subject: Re Pilu DA 2022/2281

To whom it may concern

DA2022/2281 is under review and | would like to add my voice in support.

| have been a resident of 45/30 Moore Rd Freshwater, over the park from Pilu, since May
2008.

In that time, | have recognised Pilu as an iconic restaurant in our community.

In that time, | have enjoyed Pilu for its fine dining and at functions in the ground level function
area.

As far as | know, the restaurant has always been compliant with regulations. | have never
heard any noise or witnessed any trouble.

As the building essentially remains the same in the DA, | cannot understand any relevant
complaints about the structure, noise or parking.

The Pilu team has been a great caretaker of this iconic building. | would hate to see the
building become derelict if they were forced to leave.

Giovanni Pilu has been a great mentor to and trainer of many young upcoming chefs. Pilu
offers a great employment opportunity for many young people.

| fully support DA2022/2281

Yours Sincerely
Denis Lynch
45/30 Moore Rd

Freshwater



